P.0.BOX 779
CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS

April 3, 1951

Mr. Leslie Bowling

Chairman, Steering Committee

CGulf Coast Association of Geological Societies
Whitney Building

New Orleens, Louisiana

Dear Mr, Bowlings

At a2 business meeting of the Corpus Christi Geological
Society March 30, I made a report on the first meeting of the
Steering Committee which was held in Houston March 14. The minutes
of the meeting and the proposed association were thoroughly
discussed, and the sentiments of the group were practically 100%
favorable. However, the group decided, for sorme reason which was
not clear to me, to postpone a vote of acceptance until after the
National A.A.P.G. convention to be held in St. Louis the latter
part of this month. Also, the attendance at Friday's meeting
was rather low, so I was not able to get a representative poll
of the number of people planning to attend the New Orleans
convention.

Therefore, it appears that the Corpus Christi Geological
Society will probably vote to join the proposed association at
their meeting on Friday, May 4, at which time, also, I will poll
the members, in order to determine how meny will attend the
New Orleans meeting. I will write to vou the same day.

I am sorry for our delay, and I hope it will not be toco
much of an inconvenience,

Yours very truly,

WHWIT emat



